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Snows Women’s Auxiliary– Formed November of 2012 

We are a service and social organization 
existing so that the women of Our Lady of 
Snows Catholic Church can be involved with 
assisting others while enjoying social activities.    

 

Officers: 

President:    Sandra Gerhardt-Carroll 

Vice Pres:     Lorie Johnson 

Rec.  Sec:      Mary Francis 
 
Treasurer:    Susann Boley 
 
Corr. Sec:     Cindy McLaughlin 
 
Sgt at Arms: Michelle Markie 
 
Newsletter Editor:  Barbara Reyes 
 
 
 
Trustees: 
 
 

SWA January, 2017 Newsletter President’s Article: 
 

My Dear Ladies of the SWA, 

Happy New Year! 2017 has already been eventful here in Northern 
Nevada. We’ve surpassed our average snow pack for the season. I praise 
God for the water. Sometimes the flooding comes with the blessing. I hope 
any of you who were affected by this are recovering quickly. Wishing you 
peace and prosperity in all of your endeavors during the coming year. 

Our Winter Dinner/Dance is fast approaching!  Please support this event 
with your attendance, its success depends upon you. We have a wonderful 
menu and talented musicians on the agenda.  “The more, the merrier” 
definitely applies. 

January is devoted to ‘The Holy Name of Jesus”. St. Paul tells us, ά!ǘ ǘƘŜ 
ƴŀƳŜ ƻŦ WŜǎǳǎ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƪƴŜŜ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ōƻǿέΦ We are instructed to pray in His 
name several times in the Bible. In the “Litany of the Holy Name of Jesus” 
He is the redeemer, the author of life, the zealous lover of souls, to list but 
a few of His names. I remember as a child thinking, “The list goes on and 
on” and “Wow, that’s everything”. I certainly didn’t realize that I was 
completely correct. He is EVERYTHING to all people. Just saying His name, 
Jesus, is a prayer. I do love the simplicity of that. It requires very little 
effort, thought or time to simply recite His name throughout the day. I find 
it a good way to hold Him close in my daily routine; there is evidence of 
the benefits. I’d like to add “attitude improver” to the list. Can you add 
one, too? I pray, in the name of Jesus, that each of us knows the love of 
Our Savior in a special and personal way.  

Peace+Joy+Mercy 
Sandra 

 

Snows Women's Auxiliary 
Mission Statement: 

Promote sociability among 
members and fellowship 
ÁÍÏÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÃÈÕÒÃÈȭÓ 
congregation. 

Promote charitable service 
to the church with activities 
each year, such as but not 
limited to, money for 
Christmas cheer, 
scholarships, help to needy 
families, donation of 
clothing, food for the poor 
and needy, and any other 
such activity approved by the 
members. 

Assist in promoting and 
supporting the members of 
3ÎÏ×Ó 7ÏÍÅÎȭÓ !ÕØÉÌÉÁÒÙ 
and the Knights of Columbus, 
Council Number 4997. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

January Meeting Highlights 
 

Below are highlights from our January meeting held on Tuesday, January 3.  
 

 Sandra discussed the upcoming Winter Dinner Dance on Saturday, February 4.  In order for us to make a profit, 
tickets will be $35 each for the dinner and dance, or $10 for the dance only.  Singles, couples and children are all 
welcome!  The large room at the Parish Center can hold up to 144 attendees and we need to fill it to maximize our 
benefit from this fundraiser.  There will be a no-host bar with the Knights of Columbus serving drinks.  We will also 
have a special photo booth with various colorful backgrounds; photos are $5 each. 
 
Sandra will be preparing the food and needs lots of volunteers to assist as follows: 

 ̈ Friday, Feb. 3:  10am – 4 pm  to assist with advance food preparation. 

 ̈ Sat., Feb. 4:  Noon – 10 pm to decorate the room, set the tables, etc. 
No one needs to spend the entire "shift" noted above, just let Sandra know when you can help.  
 
NOTE:  If you have the 2 tickets you were given at the January meeting and plan to come to the dance or have sold 
them, please pay for them at the parish office as soon as possible!  Keep the informational half of the ticket and 
return the ticket stub with the attendee’s name and phone number noted.  Please make your check out to the SWA. 
 

 The church has asked for a few volunteers from our group to assist at the Children’s Rite of Election on Sunday, 
March 12 from 1 – 3 pm.  Seven ladies signed up after the meeting, so no additional help is needed. 

 Our annual Rummage Sale has been canceled because no one has volunteered to be chairperson.   This will 
negatively impact our budget for the year, since the Rummage Sale is our most profitable fundraiser. 
 

 Upcoming Faith Sharing groups for Lent:  

 ̈ SWA member Ellie Lawson-Gilgovan will lead a faith sharing group during Lent. The first meeting will be in 
the Parish Center (probably the Mt. Carmel Room) from 10:00 am to approximately 11:15 am on March 1, 
which is Ash Wednesday. Meetings will continue for the next five Wednesdays of Lent, ending on April 6. 

 ̈ Prior to attending any of these meetings, please purchase the Quest booklet ($6.00) in advance in the Parish 
office. For more information, contact Barbara Verdi at adultfaith@olsparish.com or call her at 323-6894, ext. 
514. 
 

 Congratulations to our awesome Treasurer Susann Boley!  She is becoming the new Business Manager for Our Lady 
of the Snows parish effective February 1.  

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
On-going - Knitting Group meets every other Tuesday in  
     the Parish Center from 10:00 am -1:00 pm. 
 
Saturday, Feb. 4 - “Love is in the Air” SWA winter dinner 
dance in the Parish Center. Details are below. 
 
Tuesday, February 7 - SWA Meeting - bring a sweet or 

savory treat to share. Social Half Hour is 6:00–6:30 pm; 
meeting is 6:30-7:30 pm  

 
Saturday, Feb. 18 - Couples’ Retreat at Snows with Fr. Tom 
Bonacci.  Details will be forthcoming soon.  
 
Saturday, May 6 - “Women’s Day of Reflection”  
     Retreat in the Snows Parish Center with Sr. Gina Ladanza.  

December Lady of the Month 
Our SWA President has been recognized as our 
December Lady of the Month for her efforts in 

organizing our Christmas party last month. 
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Ladies, we urgently need your help to make this event a success! 

Please reach out to your family, friends & neighbors and sell them lots of tickets! 

 

Help is needed on Friday, Feb. 3 and Saturday, Feb. 4.   

See the Meeting Notes on Page 2 for details. 

 

Sandra  775-772-2103 

Lorie    775-560-3967 

Mon ï Fri   8:30 am ï 4:30 pm 

1138 Wright St. 

Make check payable to SWA 


